
Greetings from our house to yours with news from 2005 

  
started with a visit to New York 
with Louise to see Jeff, Yunxia and 
Hong as well as Buck and Lily.  A 

special surprise was seeing The Gates in Central Park.  In 
April we hosted the German Exchange for the 26th time. 

 Janette started another season of horse shows.  In 
June Reinhard retired and then went to Munich with 17 
students for three weeks.  In August Herbert and Gerlinde 
visited and the four of us went to Colorado for a week.  We 
enjoyed the 19th annual Lot Party (125 people) before we 
started another school year (Reinhard part-time and 
Janette’s 30th). 

 The fall was again filled with the usual school activities, 
the 58th Fort Reunion, a visit to see Lily in Washington DC 
and our 20th Wedding Anniversary trip to St. Thomas.  We 
also were able to see James Taylor and Paul McCartney in 
concert, cuddled our furry friends Raudi & Tobi (12 years 
old) and saw movies (only 46).  Janette is still doing yoga as 
often as fits into her busy schedule.  Reinhard plays his 
monthly poker (12th year), Frisbee Golf (194 games) and has 
started building a cabin with his friends Larry and Dave.  
Janette is still busy as Treasurer of AATSP and Foreign 
Language Department Chair and Reinhard as the HEHS 
webmaster:  http://www.hehs.d211.org/ 

 
You can see many more pictures at: http://www.reinhardtaylor.us/ 
and you can e-mail us at: 
 
HerrTaylor@comcast.net 
JanetteWanner@comcast.net 
 
We enjoy seeing our families 
and friends and we hope that 
you’ve been healthy and happy 
so far in 2006! 

2005 


